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February 22, 1967

To: All Shelby American Dealers

Subject: Product Change , Standard Wheels

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of a change in the
standard wheel that we will supply with the Shelby American CT-350,
CT-500. As you are aware, our specification sheets, owners manual
and other literature had noted 6.5 W for the standard wheel. We
have experienced considerable difficulty with vendors in supplying
this particular site and all units shipped in the future will have
a 6" standard wheel. We have chosen this avenue to expedite delivery
of the standard wheel, as up to this point, all units have been
available only with a deluxe wheel at a dealer net of $151.74.
This deluxe 7 W wheel will still be available as an extra coat item.
However, we are cognizant that in many instances the actual retail
customer would prefer to forego the added expense of this option
and we have found it necessary to make this substitution, Initial
comparisons here at Shelby American indicates that these 6* wheels
are comparable to the 6.5 n wheel and the average driver will not be
aware of any change in handling. Therefore, we feel this substitution
la warranted.

It la our intention to kaap our dealer organization completely cogn-
izant of running production changes on all Shelby American vehicles.

Sine

General Sales Manager
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